
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited

take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to

its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss

howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this

announcement.

CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG

The board of directors (the ‘‘Board’’) of Yincheng International Holding Co., Ltd. (the

‘‘Company’’) hereby announces that the Company’s principal place of business in Hong

Kong will be changed to Room 832, 8/F, Admiralty Centre Tower 2, 18 Harcourt Road,

Admiralty, Hong Kong with effect from 1 November 2022. The telephone number and

facsimile number of the Company will remain unchanged.

By order of the Board

Yincheng International Holding Co., Ltd.

HUANG Qingping

Chairman

Hong Kong, 17 October 2022

As at the date of this announcement, the executive directors of the Company are Mr. Ma

Baohua, Mr. Zhu Li, Mr. Wang Zheng and Ms. Shao Lei; the non-executive directors of the

Company are Mr. Huang Qingping and Mr. Xie Chenguang; and the independent non-

executive directors of the Company are Dr. Chen Shimin, Mr. Chan Peng Kuan and Mr. Yim

Hong Cheuk Foster.


